

GSO Meeting July 6th 2017

General Chair Announcements:

- Sustainability: Possibly order more coffee mugs for the incoming 1st years
- PGSG: Nothing yet
- Co-curr: First resume needed to be rescheduled from today to next week
- 1st Year Reps: Just answering questions
- Social: Coffee break next week with tea, coffee and orange juice
- Outreach: Food bank this week, highway cleanup in August, will set up a car pool within GSO
- Survey Results: all will get a copy of the results and this should be easy to implement
 - Town Hall in about 2 weeks so it is before our budget it is due

Symposium:

- Trying out some designs for name tags, current estimate is about \$100 for the 13 name tags, need new estimates from some other companies
- Video recording budget estimate is set, will have video and sound all set up in each room, each rep will have password access to the video recordings
- Joe talking to Kim later today about money for Symposium, asking for enough to cover the recording
- Make sure everyone is emailing their reps
- Raj Gounder added some names to the list
- Have new three professors for poster judging